
The Pony Club Centre Membership 2016 
Photographic Consent Form for Members 
 
 
 

Parent or Guardian:                     

  

Name(s) of member(s)  

  

Pony Club Centre  

  

 

Occasionally, we may take photographs of the members at our Pony Club activities, these may be 

used ourselves for promotional purposes or they may be supplied to The Pony Club office for use in 

newsletters, on the website or other publications.  

 

Occasionally the Pony Club Centre may be visited by the media who will take photographs or film 

footage of a visiting dignitary or other high profile event. Members will often appear in these images 

which may appear in local or national newspapers, or on televised news programmes. 

 

To comply with the Data Protection Act 1998, we need your permission before we can photograph 

or make any recordings of your child. Please answer the questions below, then sign and date the 

form where shown and return the completed form to the Centre Proprietor  

 

 

Please circle your answer: 

 

May we use your child's photograph in Pony Club printed publications  

   that we produce for promotional purposes?      Yes / No 

May we use your child's image on our website?      Yes / No 

May we record your child's image on video?      Yes / No 

Are you happy for your child to appear in the media?     Yes / No 

Are you happy for your child’s name to accompany any of the above?  Yes / No 

 

 

Please note that websites can be viewed throughout the world and not just in the United 

Kingdom where UK law applies. 

 

 

Signature of parent or guardian:             Date:   

 

Print Name (capitals): ______________________________ 


